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July Meeting Notes:  
14 members attended the July meeting. We finalized the order of the club 
shirts and spent the rest of the meeting discussing the many fishing 
reports from members all over the Midwest.  
 
Club Notes: 
Please check with your local library to see if they have a copy of the Green 
Book. The club has some extras that can be donated.  
The club shirts have arrived and will be available at the next meeting. One 
shirt was ordered for each Club members. Please contact Bob Roles if you 
have any questions 
 
Fishing Reports:  
Club members  
Clay Russell   
Bob Roles  
Frank Yavaraski  
Jerry Hein  
Jim Perillo 
Gino Testone 
Jim Taylor 
Jim Duplex 
Brett Christenson  
Rick Matus  
Mike Lynch 
Jim Shell 
Scott Duff 
 
All have all submitted reports in the past couple weeks. From Texas to the 
Michigan outing and all over Wisconsin the summer fishing season is in full 



swing. Warm stable weather has help produce some great movements and 
catches of Bass, Pike, Muskie, Walleye and just about anything else that 
swims.  

 
 

 





 
 



 

SPOONPLUGGER WEB SITES :  
Spoonpluggers of America: 

nsoa.info 
Buck’s Baits: 

buckperry.com 
Discussion Board, links, and more: 

spoonplugger.net  
Newsletter Editor: Mike Lynch Mlynch7734@hotmail.com 708 655 7667 

 


